
 
  

 
Dear Parents, 
​ Winter is close at hand and that means potential snow days for our 
students. The MN Legislature has all schools implementing e-Learning 
days. St. Mary’s School will implement these days on the fourth through the 
eighth snow days of the year. Enclosed is an e-Learning CHOICE card that 
you are to keep in a safe place at home for the potential snow days. The 
students will also receive a CHOICE card that they are to keep in their 
parent/communication folder. 
​ The students are to follow the directions at the top of the card and 
complete one assignment from each column. Some activities involve using 
online apps or websites and some do not. Students are to bring completed 
assignments back to school the following school day with the CHOICE 
card. Please make sure a parent has signed and dated the box completed 
and the child has colored in the box. Each box can only be used once. 
Along with the CHOICE card, we are required to keep a record of 
assignments completed. To satisfy this requirement, please have your child 
fill out the Snow Day CHOICE card recording sheet and return to school 
the following day with the CHOICE card. 
​ Teachers may be reached by school email from 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM if 
there are any questions on the assignments.  
​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
 
Thank you for your help with this, 
 Mrs. O’Halloran 
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